
12/14/2010 OVERISEL TOWNSHIP
        Meeting Notes for 12/14/2010

The regular monthly meeting of the Overisel Township Board was held Tuesday, Dec. 14, 2010 at 7:30 
pm. in the Overisel Township Hall. All board members were present.
The meeting was called to order by supervisor Russ Van Dam and Tom Flokstra opened with prayer.

The minutes of the Nov. 9, 2010 board meeting were read for approval.
The monthly financial statement was presented.
Fire Chief Ron Horsting gave the fire run report.
Trustee Tom Flokstra gave a fire board report.
Trustee Harv Jipping gave a zoning report.
Allegan Co. Drain Commissioner Becky Rininger gave information about cleaning Black Creek 

drain.

1. A motion was made by Tom Flokstra and supported by Pat Reuschel to purchase a carbon 
monoxide and an explosive detector for a total of $1,590. Motion Carried.

      2.  A motion was made by Harv Jipping and supported by Renee Hop to reject a mower bid and to 
wait until spring to see if there is more interest. Motion Carried.

      3. A motion was made by Harv Jipping and supported by Tom Flokstra to approve the fee schedule 
of PCI to write all permits and agricultural permits starting Feb 1, 2011. Motion Carried

       4. A motion was made by Pat Reuschel and supported by Renee Hop to pay the bills as 
presented. Motion Carried.

       5.  A motion was made by Tom Flokstra and supported by Pat Reuschel that the meeting stand       
adjourned.  Motion Carried.

The next meeting of the Overisel Township Board will be held Tuesday, January 11, 2010 at 
7:30 pm in the Overisel Township hall.

Renee Hop, Clerk


